
  

 

Denise and Patrick Cason
3408 O’Malley Court

Catered by

Blue Mesa Grill
Southwestern Gala Buffet

Rainbow chips, Salsa and Guacamole
Southwestern Caesar salad with green and red peppers,

Grilled corn, Cojita cheese and cornbread croutons
Beef Taquitos

Maple-Ancho Glazed Pork Tenderloin
Roasted Chicken Breast with honey ancho glaze

Slices of grilled sweet potato, Chimayo market corn,
Roasted vegetables or local seasonal selection

Corn & Flour tortillas
Dessert:

Tres Leches Cake and Chocolate Cake

Wine, beer, soda and water included

For only $30 per person

RSVP no later than Monday, December 2nd

RSVP will be accepted via personal check,
payable to FCWC or cash.

Please deliver to the residence of Joyce Pollacia,
3437 Terry Drive, 972-618-2146

FCWC Holiday Party
Saturday, December 7th @7:00pm
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You’re Invited 

“Luck be a Lady Tonight!” 

Forest Creek Woman’s Club 

Casino Night 

 

Saturday, February 22, 2014 

Prestonwood Country Club “The Hills” 

7:00 p.m. – 11:30 p.m. 

 

Roulette, Craps, Texas Hold’em, Blackjack 

by  Texas Casino Parties 

 Live DJ “Vince” 

 

FCWC members $100 per couple/$50 person  

Guests welcome — non-member Guests $120 per couple/$60 person  

Dinner and dessert served tableside   —-> Cash Bar 

 

RSVP with payment to FCWC by February 14th 

Post or hand delivered (basket on front porch) to  

Ellen Brigham at 3305 San Simeon Way 
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COUPLES NIGHT OUT 
 

One of our new members, Ann Deen, has graciously agreed to chair the Couples Nite Out 

Group this year.  Let’s show her how great FCWC is by giving her all our support.  

Thank you, Ann! 

 

Sincerely, 

Terry Brown 

FOREST CREEK WOMAN’S CLUB 

IN THE NEWS 

“Holiday in the Park”  
 

From the HOA, just a reminder to mark your calendars for the “Holiday in the Park” on De-

cember 14,2013. This is a wonderful family event  which includes: hot chocolate, cookies, 

and a ride through our beautiful neighborhood, complete with wagons, hay and music! Last, 

but not least, is the much anticipated arrival of Santa and Mrs. Claus! 

 

So come to the park and enjoy a wonderful evening with friends and family! If you would 

like to volunteer to help that evening, please call Lisa Chill or Shannon Martin, they would 

love to have you! 

Service Project for FCWC  

Coat Drive 

Fall, 2013  

 

 
Our Coat Drive has gone down as the most successful contribution that FCWC 

has ever made.  We have donated close to 200 coats to Bowman Middle 

School.  The actual donation will happen on November 23rd, and in the next 

newsletter we hope to have some photos from the distribution.  Thank you to 

everyone who donated, and a special thanks to Shannon Harris for her generous 

donation of a Mantle Design which generated $350.00 from our October meeting 

drawing.   

 

Ladies, you are wonderful and your generosity is much appreciated. 



4 

 

Message from the President  
Judy Paulson — 972-618-3049 

jpaulson86@yahoo.com 
 

From the President    December 2013 

 

Our general meeting for November was held at the home of Diane Apprill.  Everyone 

had great fun shopping for gifts, for themselves and for others.  Thank you to all of the 

vendors who displayed their wares and made the evening such a delight.  Special 

thanks goes to Diana Hueter and Diane Apprill for coordinating such a lovely 

event.  The count for the evening was approximately 50 women!   

Our Service Project—purchasing and/or collecting coats has been going very well.  The 

kids and parents of Bowman Middle School will be very happy to receive all of the 

coats!  Thanks to Diane Apprill for doing a superb job in handling all of the logistics 

for this service project. 

Our next special event will be held on Saturday, December 7th, at the home of Denise 

Cason.  Please don’t delay in getting your check to Joyce Pollacia at 3437 Terry Drive. 

 

Warmest Blessings to all during this Holiday Season! 

Thank you, 

Judy 

FOREST CREEK WOMAN’S CLUB 

NEWSLETTER  

December 2013 
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1st Vice President – Membership 
Lisa Chill 972-208-8602  

lchill864@gmail.com 

 
Hello Ladies,  

 

We have a new neighbor in December on Terry, next to Jim & Dale Black-

burn.  Please welcome them to the neighborhood. I will stop by with a welcome 

package which includes a current newsletter, a notebook and an application for 

the Woman’s Club.  

 

Please let me know of any more new neighbors. 

  

Warm Regards, 

Lisa Chill – VP Membership 

www.fcwc.net 

Treasurer’s Report 
Patty Boyer-Moore—972-208-0164 

patty.boyer.moore@hotmail.com 

 
 Dear Ladies, 

  
What a great November we have had!  I am so pleased with our membership 
reports as we build a wonderful organization full of fun women who are willing to share their homes 

and their talents!  Kudos to our great president Judy Paulson and our membership VP Lisa Chill.  They 

have been very busy! 
  

Truly, we ALL have been very busy.  There have been great programs thanks to Diana Hueter, and a 

lot has been going on in our activity groups.  Again this year, we have really turned out for the service 

project, our coat drive for needy families at Bowman Middle School.  I am SO proud of your 
willingness to help others!  You are a treasure!    

    

 Beginning balance                                       8937.49 

   

 Receipts     620.00 

   

 Disbursements                                             1518.66 

   

 Ending balance                                             8038.83 

   

  

 Respectfully submitted, 

 Patty Moore 
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2nd Vice President – Programs 
Diana Hueter  —-  972-943-8172   

dthueter@aol.com 

 

At our November General Meeting, more than 50 mem-

bers kicked off the holiday season with a fun evening of 

holiday shopping at Diane Apprill’s home.    Thank you 

Diane for opening up your lovely home so we could en-

joy each other’s company while also shopping! 

FCWC Holiday Tour of Homes 

Our Holiday Tour of Homes is here again, Ladies, and 

you are invited to take a walk through four Forest Creek 

Estate homes that are decked out with Holiday spirit. Please join us on Tuesday evening, De-

cember 10th, at 7 PM at Christy Becker's home at 3520 Nancy Court.  We will conduct a brief 

business meeting and then we will begin our tours. We will be touring the homes of Christy 

Becker, 3520 Nancy Court, Anne Readhimer, 3404 O’Malley Court, Jennifer Daniel Milligan, 

3525 Terry Drive, and Ronnie Vokolek, 3517 Terry Drive.  Barbara Desco, our hospitality co-

ordinator, has arranged for a few Holiday treats along the way with a grand finale at Ronnie’s 

where she will have food and festive cups of cheer and we will have social time to mingle until 

about 9:45pm.  Special thanks to all these wonderful women who have graciously opened their 

homes and are willing to share this very festive occasion with the women of Forest Creek!  We 

can’t wait to see you all there!! 

Home #1:  The Becker’s 3520 Nancy Court 

Welcome to our home! We love this time of year… 

Celebrating the birth of our Lord and Savior and en-

joying our favorite family traditions, one of which in-

spired our "theme" for this year’s tour.  Our family 

reads "Twas the Night Before Christmas" every 

Christmas Eve.  You will see rooms decorated with 

this beautiful poem in mind throughout our home.    

Please stop out back and enjoy some warmth and hot 

apple cider by our fireplace.  It’s a peaceful place we 

love to gather with family, friends & neighbors on 

cold winter nights.  

We are delighted to have you in our home and wish you and yours a very Merry Christmas 

and Happy New Year! 

Happy Holidays! 

Mark, Christy and Cameron Becker  

www.fcwc.net 
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Home #2:  The Readhimer's 3404 O'Malley Court 

Happy Holidays and welcome to the Readhimer's!   

Christmas is a special time to celebrate with family and friends, bring 

out the old traditions and create some new.   As you explore our home 

you will notice a number of small collections which have been a part 

of our family for a few generations, and newer ones we began as our 

own family.  Nutcrackers have been in both Don and my family holi-

day collections for years.  Some on display have been passed down 

from parents and grandparents, while others are more recent additions.  

You will also see a number of Nativity scenes and various Fitz and Floyd Santa's which I 

started collecting about 10 - 15 years ago.  Our central tree is adorned with a wide variety of 

ornaments from family, friends or from our travels.  Tucked in the dining room you will find 

the new tradition of the "bunny tree", a holiday homage to my favorite woodland creature.  

We are the second stop along your evening of holiday fun.   Enjoy your time here and the 

rest of the holiday tour! 

Warm wishes, 

Anne, Don and Abby Readhimer  

Home #3:  The Milligan’s  3525 Terry Drive  

The Milligan’s LOVE Christmas and we enjoy sharing our home with 

family and friends at this special time of year so we are thrilled to be 

able to open our home to our friends and neighbors for this year’s 

Forest Creek Women’s Club “Holiday Tour of Homes”! 

As we set out to write the description of our home …Jennifer enlisted 

some help from the family on how they would describe our home dur-

ing the holidays.  Mary Kate (age 9) used the words “vintage” “warm 

& cozy” and “chocolate-y”.  Ginger (almost 5) used the words “fun”, 

“happy” and “princess-y”.   Kelly used the word “inviting” and 

“traditional”. Our old neighbor, babysitter and friend Colleen described it as “like being in 

Santa’s Workshop”. For sure it can be as busy and chaotic as Santa’s workshop this time of 

year but we always love to slowdown and reflect on why we celebrate this precious time…

lighting the advent wreath, reading scripture, participating in the Children’s Christmas Pag-

eant at church, helping with “Angel Tree” projects at church and attending candlelight ser-

vices on Christmas Eve…these are all part of our family Christmas traditions. 

As you tour our home, you will find 3 primary Christmas trees that are put up every year. The 

tallest one in the Formal Living Room is called our “Angel Tree”. This tree started out as a 

small tree in Jennifer’s first house… This tree reflects the true reason for the Christmas sea-

son….the birth of our Savior Jesus Christ.  This collection, like our love for Christ, seems to 

get bigger and richer every year! Jennifer decorates this tree herself since it requires many 

trips up and down our tallest ladder. She typically decorates this one first every year as it 

helps set her heart straight for what Christmas is about and why we are celebrating.  

www.fcwc.net 
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The second tree is a traditional red, white and green tree chock full of Christopher Radko 

European-style blown glass ornaments depicting Santa and his helpers, favorites from our 

travel destinations, sports teams, Kelly’s childhood vintage ornaments and the children’s 

homemade treasures. This is the tree in the Family Room and we decorate this one together 

while drinking hot chocolate by the fire, listening to Sinatra’s Christmas Album or Charlie 

Brown’s Christmas music and remembering all the memories the ornaments store within. Due 

to children’s short attention spans…that usually lasts about one hour before everyone gets 

sleepy, cranky or both  and heads to bed and Mommy has to finish.  

The last tree also started out as a little 4 foot tree in the Dining Room bay window the year of 

our daughter’s birth, 2004. It was originally called “Mary Kate’s Baby tree” and the collection 

started with “Baby’s First Ornaments”...all in pink! Now that we have two young daughters 

living under our roof it’s called the “Girls’ Tree” and has grown in stature to a full-sized 

flocked tree that twinkles… and not only do some of the ornaments spin…but the tree itself 

spins around, too! This is the tree where you will find glass blown ornaments reflecting each 

year’s Halloween costume, Princesses, Ballet and all things “girly”. These ornaments will 

provide the basis for each daughter’s collection of ornaments when they start their own fami-

lies.  

We hope you will enjoy your time in our home and please stop by to visit anytime during the 

year! 

Merry Christmas and a Blessed New Year to you and yours! 

With love from…The Milligan Family 

Jennifer, Kelly, Jack, Mary Kate & Ginger 

Home #4:  The Vokolek’s   3517 Terry Drive 

 

Welcome to our home and a Merry, Blessed Christmas to 

All! Our Front Door is always open and ready to Wel-

come Friends! Christmas is a wonderful family time to us 

-- and our Christmas decorations reflect the 45 years that 

we have been adding to our collection! Almost all the or-

naments on our Christmas tree have been made by hand -- 

most are marked with the year that they were created!  

 

 

Thank you for sharing this wonderful time of year with Gerald and me. We appreciate your 

friendships so much! 

Ronnie Vokolek 

www.fcwc.net 
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3rd Vice President—Communications  
Sherry Craig— 214-929-9914 

sherrycraigfcwc@hotmail.com 
 
 

We have a lot of wonderful activities coming up in the next few months —so make sure you 

keep up on the latest newsletter and articles. 

 

Thanks to all the newsletter contributors— working together we get the news out on time. 

    

I wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays! 

4th Vice President – Technology  
Denise Provencher   —  214-679-3347 

denise.provencher@verizon.net 
 

If we don’t have your picture on the website directory page (http://

www.fcwc.net/memberInfo/directory.htm), please email a recent photo 

as soon as possible. I know that you have a flattering picture for us. 

Otherwise, I may be forced to use one of Ronnie’s candid shots; you 

know, the one where you are throwing back a glass of wine. So do yourself a favor and send 

me a photo now! 

I’d also like to remind everyone that the website login is “member” and the new password is 

“showgirl” – singular. If you have any problems with the website or have suggestions for 

content, please let me know.  

I wish everyone a Happy Thanksgiving and look forward to seeing you at the home tours in 

December. 

www.fcwc.net 

Moms and Tots 
Rebecca Sehnert—214-450-5969 

rebeccasehnert@yahoo.com 

 

No update 

mailto:rebeccasehnert@yahoo.com
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Ya-Yas Book Club 
Joyce Pollacia  —-  972-618-2146 

joyce_pollacia@hotmail.com  
  
 

YA YA’S PARTY!! 

 

 
Lisa thank you so much for the delicious treats and Denise for leading the discussion at the Nov. 

meeting. We learned that one never knows what happens in the privacy of a house. And how easy 

it is to misjudge a person on exterior looks. 
 

December 19th (note date change) we will meet at Pat Gray’s home at 3320 Melanie to discuss The 

Dressmaker by Kate Alcott. Debbie Little will lead the discussion. 

This promises to be another great topic of exploration!! A young girl struggles in America in the early 
19th century. We will start at 7:00pm. Please call Pat at 972-208-2211 to let her know you will attend. 

 

In addition to the book review, we will have a Holiday Gift Exchange. Bring a gift in the $15 price 
range, wrapped, but no name. Numbers will be drawn and a gift chosen from the already opened gifts 

or a new unopened one. The gift may be exchanged two times before being permanent. Be ready for 

lots of laughs and surprises!! 
 

All members are invited to this activity. 

 

Date    Title / Author          Hostess  
Dec 19   The Dressmaker / Kate Alcott       Pat Gray  

Jan 9    Killing Lincoln / Bill O’Reilly       Diana Hueter  

Feb 6   The Shoemaker’s Wife / Adriana Trigiani   Judy Paulson  
Mar 6    Gone Girl / Gillian Flynn       Joyce Pollacia  

Apr 3   Mrs. Kennedy and Me / Clint Hill     Carole Jernigan & Marilou Mills  

May 1     The Aviator’s Wife / Melanie Benjamin    Barbara Desco  

Out to Lunch Bunch                 
Patricia Kempf - 716-544-0698 

Psbrown78@aol.com 

  

We will not meet in the month of December.  Please save January 14th for our next 

lunch.  Happy Holidays, everyone!      

 

Patricia Kempf  
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Bunko I        
Linda Whelan—972-618-3731 

linda_whelan@verizon.net  

 

Thanks, Becky, for hosting Bunko in Novem-

ber. We had lots of laughs and so much fun. 

Well, girls, we will traveling up to Bonnie 

Ruth’s in December for dinner. The address is 

Waters Creek -916 Garden Drive, Allen- 214-

383-6777. The time is 7:00p.m. We would like 

to send an invite out to our subs also. 

Love to have you. Please call me if 

you are not able to join us for 

dinner.  972-618-3731  

Happy Holidays 

Bunko II   
Corinne Kowalski—972-491-1340   

cookie0242@verizon.net 

 

Thank you, Cindy, for hosting our November 

Bunko.  We had a near record night of most 

bunkos with 14.  Our record is 20 set back last 

November, also at Cindy's home.  Marilou got 

High Score and My got  Most Bunkos.  Next 

month we meet at Pat and Chris Gray's home 

for our Christmas dinner and gift ex-

change.  The date is December 17th, 7 

PM.  We don't play that evening so you 

don't need to get a sub if you can't at-

tend.  Bring the dish that you signed up 

for and a gift valued  between $10 - 

$15.  Hope everyone can make this 

special gathering--we always have a 

wonderful time.  Of course, our subs are also 

invited and only need to let Pat or myself 

know if you can come for a head count. 

Bunko IV 
Diane Apprill—972-618-2412 

dapprill@aol.com 

 

What a great way to begin the Holi-

day’s….Bunko at Kristie Tower’s beautiful 

home.  We began with a great meal of 

Chicken Ceasar Salad and of course had our 

Annual Crazy Sock Exchange.  Be sure and 

check out our Stylin’ looks in Socks! 

Bunko III 

Laurie Thomas —-972-491-1295   

laurie_plano@hotmail.com  

 

Hope you all had a great Thanksgiving with 

friends and loved ones.  

 

 Now, it's time to get our Christmas Spirit go-

ing.  

 

 We'll gather at the Gray home, 3320 Melanie 

Lane, on Monday, December 9, at 7:30 

p.m.  Wear your favorite festive attire, bring a 

gift ($10-15) for the exchange, and if you can't 

make it, be sure to call Pat or Chris at 972-208

-2211 with the name of your sub.   

 

Ho, ho, ho, Bunko Babes! 

www.fcwc.net 

Couple’s Bunko I 
Maria Giglio—972-618-1848  

agiglio@airmail.net 

  

Couples Bunko I will not meet this month due 

to everyone's busy schedule during 

the Holidays.  

 

 We all wish everyone a very Happy and 

Joyous Holiday Season. 

Couple’s Bunko II 

Judie Dellis—214-769-4000 

j.dellis@veizon.net  

 

I wish everyone a wonderful holiday!!  

 See you in January! 

mailto:linda_whelan@verizon.net
mailto:j.dellis@verizon.net
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Round Robin Bridge  

Nancy Ganci—972-618-2964 

nganci@verizon.net 
 

 

  
 

 

 

October scores are: 

Team 1 vs 6 -    

Team 2 vs 4 -  

Team 3 vs 8 –   780 vs 2010 

Team 5 vs 7 -    940 vs 1820 

 

November scores are: 

Team 1 vs 2 -  

Team 4 vs 3 -    

Team 5 vs 6 -  

Team 8 vs 7 -  

First Monday Bridge  
Sandy Tucker— 972-618-6594 

sandy_tucker@verizon.net 

 

Thank you to Kim Meeds for hosting last 

month's bridge.  Glenna Crawford was high 

score, Kathy Cleaves was second high and 

Susan Rooke got her money back with low 

score.  In December we will be meeting at 

Ronnie Vokolek's home, 3517 Terry 

Drive, on the 2nd at 7PM.  We will not be 

playing bridge, but celebrating the holiday 

season with a dinner and 

$20 - $25 gift ex-

change.  And don't forget 

your assigned dinner item 

to be shared.   Hope you 

can make it.  Thank you.  

Easygoing Bridge       
Kathy Troop  — 

kathy@planoapts.com 

 

EASY GOING BRIDGE – Thanks to Janet 

Gorrie for hosting in November.  We all en-

joyed her beautiful Fall decorations and 

yummy treats!  

 

 We will go out for Christmas dinner,  De-

cember 9th, at 7:00 p.m. at Trattoria al 

Giardino.  Call Kathy Troop if you need di-

rections. 

www.fcwc.net 

Just for Fun Bridge Group I 

Sharon Russell  —   972-618-0178 

russellini2@gmail.com 

 

We are looking forward to meeting this month 

at the home of Kathy Troop.   We are not plan-

ning on having bridge in December due to the 

holiday.   

 

Happy Holidays to all. 

 

 

Mexican Train Dominoes 
Pat Gray—972-208-2211  

 

DOMINOES----Our next meeting is Mon. Dec. 9th at 10am at my home . Many 

thanks to Nancy for hosting in Sept. Marsha in Oct. and Jennie in Nov. 

 Happy Hanukkah And Merry Christmas   Note the change in the date. We will exchange 

gifts.  



14 

 

Showgirls 

Ronnie Vokolek—214-957-2725 

g.vokolek@verizon.net 

 

 

December is a family time! See you ladies in January! 

 

We are planning on going to see FANTASTICKS at The Eisemann in late Feb. Please give 

Ronnie a call at 214-957-2725 or e-mail if you are interested!!  

 

Have a Wonderful Christmas! 

www.fcwc.net 

Care and Share 
Corinne Kowalski—972-491-1340 

cookie0242@verizon.net  

 

We have a new addition to the neighborhood!  Allison and Scott Mounce 

on Michael Drive welcomed a baby girl since our last newsletter. 

 

 If you know of any member who is in need of help and support, please give me a call or 

email me. Please pray for those families affected by the recent tornados in the Midwest as 

well as our military and their families. 

Wine and Dine 2013 

Ronnie Vokolek—214-957-2725 

g.vokolek@verizon.net 

 

   Our November dinner was a roaring success! How can you go wrong 

with Lobster, Tortilla soup and Rum, Rum, Rum Cake!!! Thank you to 

our gracious hosts and hostesses – and we will all meet again on 

1/25/2014!!! 

 

 Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to all! 

 

mailto:cookie0242@verizon.net
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Jennifer Daniel Milligan with husband Kelly; 

 Jack (16), Mary Kate (8) and Ginger (3) 

 

Dear Forest Creek Neighbors, 
 

Since 1985, three generations of the Daniel Family have called 
Forest Creek Estates “home”! 

 

My Mother, Diane Daniel, has sold homes in Forest Creek since 1983; I 
grew up here and have been selling real estate in Plano since 1993. In 

2003, I returned to Forest Creek to raise my own family.  
 

Year-to-date Jennifer’s listings are selling 38 days on average within 2% of 
asking price. Let Jennifer Daniel Milligan & The Daniel Team show you 
how our “Staged for Success” program can help you achieve your home’s 

maximum value in today’s changing market. 
 

“The Daniel Team” was named  
“Best Realtors in Dallas” by “D” Magazine 

2005, 2006, 2007, 2008, 2009, 2010, 2011, 2012 
 

Jennifer Daniel Milligan, ABR, CRS, GRI, SRES 

Keller Williams Realty   3600 Preston Road #100 in Plano  

972-310-9911  
Please visit our website at www.forestcreekspecialist.com 

www.fcwc.net 
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                               Financial Advisor 
 

                                          John H. Towers 

 

            Experienced:   Forty-four years in the financial industry 

            Independent:  Works for his clients, not a brokerage firm. 

 

            Specializes in :  1. Retirement Distribution Planning 

                                      2.Tax Reduction Strategies 

                                      3. Investment alternatives to complement 
             and  diversify around traditional stock and bond portfolios 

                                      4. Social Security Maximization  

 

                                           John H. Towers 

                                     Personal Wealth Advisors 

 
                                           Securities Offered Through VSR Financial Services, Inc. 

                                                                  Member NASD & SIPC 
 

                                      Office: 972-377-8088 

                                      Cell:     972-523-3277 

www.fcwc.net 
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Miracle Repairs 
 

Home Improvements 
PAINT – TILE – WOOD – ELECTRIC – PLUMBING 

 

Dennis Wilmot 
(214) 663-4309 – dennis.wilmot@verizon.net 

 
Member of Forest Creek HOA 

 

www.fcwc.net 
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